

From:

Andrew Wilson

Sent:

20 January 2020 16:52

To:

**TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE** 

Subject:

Manston Airport (TR020002) DCO Process

Dear The Manston Airport Case Team National Infrastructure Planning The Planning Inspectorate.

Thank you for your recent email update regarding the planning process - ongoing - for the Manston Airport DCO.

I, like many other supporters of the reopening of the Airport, are very dismayed at the continued delay in the planning process.

## It clearly states in your own website;

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/3168533 that there is a "Clear and statutory timetable" it also states; "A strict timetable for submissions".

It appears that you have reneged on this principle by allowing questions regarding the airport to be accepted after the statutory deadlines, which are there to preclude any more debate on the DCO taking place. This is therefore a clear contravention of your mandate and could be seen as a delaying tactic.

Please can you comment?

Kind regards

Andrew Wilson,

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.